What's Next for Lowell's School Buildings?

School Tours and Review of Facilities Findings

You're Invited!

Together with gLAs Architects, staff and community members,
Lowell School District has completed a review of its buildings.
The resulting “Master Plan” identifies recommended repairs,
replacements and renovations. Now, the School Board is
considering its next steps. You are invited to an Open House to
learn about the process, the findings and the recommendations.

Additional information about the events will be mailed to you. For details

about the Master Planning process, visit lowell.k12.or.us or call 541-937-2124.
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Tuesday, April 19
5:30pm at Lowell High School

Need dinner? | @> Pizza's waiting.
Saturday, April 23

10:30am at Lowell High School
Need lunch? | B> Pizza's waiting.




